
Byron Bay Chamber of Commerce 

 

 

1st August 2022 

 

 

To The Mayor, Deputy Mayor, Byron Shire Council General Manager and Byron Shire Councillors, 

The Byron Bay Chamber of Commerce has received significant dialogue from CBD Businesses 
concerned about the road closures and impacts of the annual Byron Bay Triathlon on weekend trade.  

We are writing this letter in support of the proposal for a community and business consultation to 
evaluate and create contingencies based on the outcomes of the consultation process.  We believe this 
evaluation should be done as soon as possible, to ensure any reconfiguration or adjustments in 
planning can be achieved in time.    

  

Yours  

 Jason Bentley 

  

 

 

President  

Byron Bay Chamber of Commerce 

 


